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Dear Parent/Carer             20th September 2022 
 
Re: PE & Swimming Times 
 
Following how well our Dates Throughout the Year has been received (and many thanks for the positive 
feedback), I have had a couple of requests for more detail regarding PE lessons and swimming lessons 
(KS2). 
 
As such, please find below a table showing when your child’s Learning Zone have PE lessons. This 
information is only valid for the Autumn Term as timetables etc change. In addition, there may be sports 
festivals or sports coaches visiting school on other days – but you will be informed of that in advance. 
 
PE Timetable for Autumn Term: 
 

Learning Zone Days of Week Note 

Opal Wednesday PE kits should be kept in school all 
week 

Amethyst Tuesday PE kits should be kept in school all 
week 

Sapphire Monday & Friday  

Ruby Tuesday & Thursday  

Emerald Monday & Thursday  

Diamond Monday (swimming) & Tuesday  

 
Please note that ALL children should wear the school PE kit which should not contain any logo or designer 
labelling. 
 
Swimming Timetable: 
 

Learning Zone Term 

Diamond  Autumn Term up to Christmas Holidays 

Emerald Spring Term January up to Easter Holidays 

Ruby Summer Term After Easter until Summer Holidays 
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Please note that a letter is put onto the website with more detailed information for parents whose children 
are swimming each term and you will be notified of this via text message. 
 
There is also a Sports Coach on a Tuesday morning for children in Breakfast Club but the children do not 
need a PE kit for this session. 
 
I hope, like the Dates Throughout the Year information, you find this information useful. If you think of 
anything else you would like more information about please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 

Head Teacher 
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